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Letter A – to Ms Michelle Mounsey (Firearms & Explosives Licensing Manager) 
Firearms & Explosives Licensing Unit 
Operations Department 
Police Headquarters 
XXXX
XXX
XXXX


Dear Ms Mounsey 

Thank you for sending us through paperwork for Firearms Certificate/Renewal of Firearms Certificate for (patient name). 

Since there is no funding from either yourselves or the Government to perform the work involved we will not be able to carry it out. 

The fact that you will not receive the form back from us should not be interpreted in any way other than we currently lack the resources to complete the work satisfactorily and safely. 
Whether a formal clinical assessment of a patient or their notes would uncover traits that might present a danger to the public is also strongly open to debate. However, we will record the information you have sent in the medical record and recognize our professional duty to inform you if we have any significant concerns at any point in the future.
 
Yours sincerely 

cc Patient
